Welcome to worship at First Presbyterian Church

| thank my God every time | remember you, constantly praying with joy in every one of my prayers for all
of you, because of your sharing in the gospel from the first day until now. (Philippians 1:3-5)

March 19, 2020

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, greetings!

We remain the body of Christ, even when we are physically separated from one another. Nearly 2000
years ago, when Paul wrote to congregations from afar, he often reminded them of the bonds which

held them together. (And he didn’t have email!)

Each day brings news and decisions. Please expect to hear from us regularly, so that we might stay
connected.

This Sunday, March 22, worship will be live at one time: 9:30 am only!

We will use the same platforms, Zoom and Facebook Live, with improvements to both. Thank you for
your helpful comments. Here’s how you can connect:
1. Join Zoom meeting by clicking on this link and following directions: https://zoom.us/j/414859565

2. Join Zoom with one tap mobile from your cellphone: +16699009128,,414859565#

3. Follow this link for livestreaming: www.facebook.com/fpcbozeman choosing videos on that page.
You do not need to be a Facebook user for this option.

4. To participate by audio only from any phone: (669) 900-9128 & Meeting ID: 414 859 565 when
prompted.

You will be happy to know that the loud feedback noise will not happen, because we will “mute all.” We
are experimenting with some different microphones to make the audio more accessible to all. You will
also be pleased to hear that we will still have interaction. At the beginning of the service, we will

teach you how to “chat” (if you don’t yet know) and collect your “prayer cards” that way. We’ll find out
which children are present through chatting, and be able to speak to them during Children’s Time.
McKinley Hall will monitor the chats and communicate with the worship team during the service.
Learning how to do new things takes some patience. We’ll stick with you—please stick with us!

And in addition to these “live” worship opportunities, the Facebook video will remain on
www.facebook.com/fpcbozeman, and audio versions of the sermons are now available on
www.fpcbozeman.org, our church website. You can watch or listen at a time convenient to you.

In the love of Christ,

Dan Krebill & Jody McDevitt, co-pastors
406-586-9194
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